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SPECIAL ORDER MAY 29 20m
NO. 2002- 392

SUBJECT: REASSIGNMENT OF MR. BENEVOLENTE R. COVAR,
DIVISION CHIEF III, NRDC

In the interest of the service and in view of his educational background
and experience, MR. BENEVOLENTE R. COVAR, Division chief III,
Natural Resources Development corporation (NRDC), is hereby
reassigned to the Protected Areas and Wildlife Bureau (PAWB).

Mr. Covar shall clear himself of financial and property administrative
accountability in the NRDC and shall report to the PAWB Director for

work assignment.

This Order shall take effect immediately.

HERSON T. ALVAREZ
Secretary

Let’s Go Green!






